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Smith Holly

From: Patrino Beth

Sent: Monday, March 27, 2017 8:37 AM

To: HEE Exhibits

Subject: FW: HB 2269

  

From: Cordelia H. Tilghman 

Sent: Monday, March 27, 2017 8:37:05 AM (UTC-08:00) Pacific Time (US & Canada) 

To: Patrino Beth 
Subject: HB 2269 

Ms. Patrino, I am writing to let you know that I am a supporter of HB 2269 and I believe that it is critical that we fund 

this bill in order to ensure that Oregon follows the paths of both Washington and California in their work to clean up the 

air for their citizens. Oregon is getting a  reputation for allowing dirty air to pervade the State, especially in Multnomah 

County where industry has been allowed to pollute our air for years. . This is not something that we should continue to 

foster. Thank you, Cordelia Tilghman 


